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Exchange Notice 
 
 
IT 67/08 
 
 
IT - Removal of the block order book for Swedish single stock 
products 
 
On September 1st the block order book for Swedish equity derivatives will close and all trading will occur 
in the single order book. This change affects all Swedish single stock options and forwards as listed 
below.  
 
Instrument type: 
Exchange no  Market code  Instrument group   Description 
1    2   3  Swedish stock forward 
1    2   6  Swedish stock call option (American) 
1    2   7  Swedish stock put option (American) 
 
 
The test system SEOMMC will be available for testing with the single order book configuration from 
June 2nd until August 29th.  
 
System:    Date:       
SEOMMC (192.176.3.151) 2008-06-02 – 2008-08-29  
 
Information about the change was put forth in the exchange notice “IT – Removal of the block order 
book for Swedish single stock products 42/08” published by NASDAQ OMX May 26th 2008. 
 
Also Oslo Børs will remove the block order book for Norwegian stock options and forwards 1st of 
September. The exchange notice “Norwegian Stock Products 12/08” was published by NASDAQ OMX 
June 26th 2008. 
 
 
For further information concerning this exchange notice please contact Mats Jacobson or Anna-Karin 
Isaksson, telephone +46 8 405 6000 
 
 
Best regards  
NASDAQ OMX Nordic Exchange 

  

You can also contact the OMX Derivatives Clearing & Markets Operation 
Group phone number: +46 8 405 7360 
Group email address: derivatives@nasdaqomx.com
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